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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

What a lovely start to the Summer Term!  It’s good to be back with the children refreshed and ready to learn.   

Thank you to those parents that were able to attend our Immersive Open Afternoon and Parent Forum on  

Thursday.  Parents were given an insight into the creative approach to the curriculum as well as an opportunity to 

get stuck into a range of activities with their children!  We followed this with a good discussion at Parent Forum.  A 

full run-down of the points discussed with be shared in next week’s newsletter.  It was great to see that more  

parents were able to attend and share their views and ideas this time! 

Year 2 and Year 6 children are busy preparing for their end of Key Stage assessments, which are fast approaching.  

An leaflet has been added to our Parent tab on the website with information about the tests.  If you require further 

clarification or have any concerns, please see your child’s class teacher. 

This term sees a number of residential opportunities for children in Key Stage 2 as well as other trips and events.  I 

will be taking an excited bunch of year 5s to London on Monday to Wednesday next week.  Mrs Greenaway will be 

available in my absence.  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Sun Safety 

We love to get outside whenever we 
can and as we are experiencing our 
first period of sunny weather, 
please can we remind you to ensure 
that your child has suncream  
applied prior to coming to school 
and / or it is supplied for them to 
apply themselves during the day.  
Please also ensure children are  
provided with sun hats.  



2018 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

Yr 5 Residential trip to London—23rd—25th April 

Reception vision screening—24th April 

Half price book fair—25th April 

Year 3 Camp Kernow meeting—26th April @ 3.30pm 

Wheal Martyn Trip LKS2—30th April 

Yr 3 Residential to Camp Kernow—10th & 11th May 

KS2 SATs week—14th—17th May 

Pentecost Communion—21st May @ 2pm, all welcome 

Year 6 Barton Hall meeting—21st May @ 3.30pm 

Year 4 Porthpean meeting—22nd May @ 3.30pm 

BB Sports Day—25th May 

Half Term—28th May —1st June 

INSET WEEK— 4th—8th June 

Yr 6 Residential to Barton Hall—18th—22nd June 

Yr 4 Residential to Porthpean—25th—27th June 

Last day of Summer Term—24th July at 3.15pm. 

 ATTENDANCE 
Classes % No of lates 

Little Doves 97.42% 0 

Little Fish 99.126% 0 

Little Lambs 97.04% 5 

Peacocks 100% 1 

Phoenix 96.55% 2 

Pelicans 97.04% 2 

Angels 97.94% 1 

Faith 98.15% 2 

Hope 98.02% 0 

Weekly Total 97.67% 13 

We’re happy to report our continued attempts at raising 

the importance of positive attendance with pupils and 

have put the following in place: 

For the class achieving the highest attendance each week, 

a Friday ‘Popcorn Pass’ will be granted.  This involves an 

hours treat of a film and popcorn to munch on!  Here are 

the winners from this week…… Peacocks 

For the individual children achieving 100% attendance 

throughout the week, their names will be put into a draw.  

Two names will be drawn and a small prize will be given 

to the winners.   

Our current whole school attendance for this academic 

year stands at 95.98% , a percentage that is below the 

government expectations.  Thank you for all your support 

in ensuring the positive attendance of your child and 

keeping school informed of any illness or absence. 

Save the date…...Sports Day 2018 

Please note that our annual Sports Day will take place on Friday, 25th May.  We have decided to hold it a little  

earlier this year and hope that we take advantage of the sunny weather we always seem to get in May!  If we do 

have to postpone, we will then have plenty of time to re-schedule.   



Please can we remind everyone that scooters/bikes and footballs are not  
permitted on the playground first thing in the morning.  If your child is  

riding/scooting to school, these need to be put into the bike shelter as soon 
as they come into school.  Many Thanks. 
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Book Fair  

Please remember our Book Fair take places on Wednesday, 25th April after school.  Children will also 

have the opportunity to purchase a book during the day.  Y5 pupils that are going to London will not miss 

out as they have had a chance to look at the books on Friday.  If you’d like to purchase their  

preferred book, please come to the Book Fair after school.    

Ice Cream Fridays 

BB Friends will be selling Kelly’s ice cream each Friday after school 
starting Friday 20th April.  Cones will be 50p each and will be sold from 

the Ark on KS1 playground 


